
 

The Official Newsletter of the Toowoomba & Downs Morris Group 

November 2017 Newsletter Volume 27, Issue 11 

Toowoomba & Downs 

Morris Group An affiliated group of  

COLLECTABLE AUTOMOTIVE 

REGISTER INC. 

TOOWOOMBA & DOWNS MORRIS GROUP 
PO Box 11058, Centenary Heights, Toowoomba, QLD, 4350 

Cover Image Size 

W: 397 

H: 473 

Inside this issue: 

President’s 

Report 

3 

Secretary’s & 

Editor’s Notes 

4 

Upcoming 

Events 
5 

Minutes— 

October 2017 
7 

Photos—”Pump 

Express” 

9 

  

  

  

November 2017 Newsletter 

“Pump Express” Coffee Run  



 

The Official Newsletter of the Toowoomba & Downs Morris Group 

Page 2 November 2017 Newsletter 

EXECUTIVE AND COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

MEETINGS: Held on the Third Thursday of each month at the Dr. Price Rooms, Little Street, Toowoomba at 7:30pm. 
 

NEW MEMBER FEES: $20.00 (payable 1st July to 31st December) or $10.00 (payable 1st January to 30th June) per member + one off 

$15.00 Joining fee per family.  
 

YEARLY RENEWAL: $20.00 per member per year due 1st July. 

AIM: To foster the preservation and the active use of all Morris Vehicles. To encourage the rebuilding and improvement of the 

Morris and the installation of safety equipment in them. 

 

Membership to the Group shall be open to any person who is interested in pursuing the aim of the Group.  

 
DISCLAIMER: The Group and its Committee shall not be held responsible for any transaction begun through 

contacts made through the Group, its Newsletter or its Website. Material published is not necessarily the 

view of the Editor or the Committee.  

GROUP CO-ORDINATOR 

 

 

 

 

 

VICE GROUP CO-ORDINATOR 

 

 

 

 

SECRETARY 

 

 

 

 

 

TREASURER 

 

 

 

 

DATING OFFICER 

 

 

 

 

CATERING 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR &  

WEBMASTER 

 

 

 

 

NATIONAL RALLY DELEGATES 

BRIAN DRAPER 

10 Chilla Street 

Toowoomba, Qld,  4350. 

Phone: 07 4636 5913 
 

 

MICHAEL MULLER  

12 Ward Street 

Highfields, Qld,  4352. 

Phone: 07 4630 8475  

 

ROY HALL 

36 Butt Street 

Toowoomba, Qld, 4350 

Mobile: 0407 650 706 

Email: tdmorrisgroup@hotmail.com 

 

PHILLIP HOULAHAN  

6 New England Highway 

Crows Nest, QLD, 4355. 

Phone: 07 4698 2554 

  

DAVID WAGNER 

34A Range Street 

Toowoomba, Qld, 4350 

Phone: 07 4639 3683 

 

JANET HOULAHAN  

 

 

 

 

GREG HALL 

Unit 2, 28 Grosvenor Street 

Neutral Bay, NSW, 2089 

Mobile: 0411 836 193 

Email: Greg.Hall@eyeCube.com.au 

PHILLIP & JANET HOULAHAN  
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Hi all and welcome to the November edition of our newsletter. 

 

First up!  Welcome home Debbie!  We are so pleased to be informed by 

Scott, that you are now recuperating at home.  It won't be long now until 

your complete recovery.  

 

On Sunday the 22nd, we had 19 members roll up for coffee at the 'Pump'.  

Lots of laughter and interesting conversations and a lot of would-be Re-

noir’s or Van Gogh’s with their attempt at drawing the next masterpiece.  

All I can say is there were some interesting creations, though sadly I don’t 

think any will be hanging in the Louvre anytime soon! 

 

Our mini golf day which was cancelled due to the weather is now pencilled in for the 21st of January.  

 

The Car Inc. meeting was held on the 5th at Lake Broadwater, Dalby, with Terry and Brenda doing 

their usual brilliant job. 

 

The Fernvale market was held on the 12th, more about this run in the next issue. 

 

We have 6 members heading off to the DOMM Morris Minor National Rally, wishing you all safe trav-

els and looking forward to hearing how it all went. 

 

Our Xmas party is on the 10th of Decem-

ber at Club Glenvale, at12:30pm.  

Come join us in some Xmas 

Cheer. 

 

Well that's all from me, your fear-

less leader. 

 

 

Brian 

tvCC3îõìøöî ñøöî BîëëòîvCCr 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 

David Wagner, Merlene Muller  
& Charmaine Greathead  

 
 

Who celebrate a birthday during November 
 

Wishing you all a fantastic day 
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SECRETARY/EDITOR NOTES 

Since the October meeting ,  Anne & I  have only taken part in  the “Pump Express” run 

on the 22nd October which saw good gather ing of  members en joying themselves over a 

cof fee and a  chat .  

 
Another commitment  prevented me from attending the CAR Inc .  meet ing at  Lake 

Broadwater and I  thank John Par-

ker for present ing our group re-

port on my behal f .  

 
By the t ime you read th is ,  the 

Smith ’s  (D&J ) ,  Mul ler ’ s  and Hal l ’ s  

wil l  have departed on  Monday 

13th November for  Bendigo and 

Melbourne to take part in  the 

2018 Day of  MM Nat ional  Meet-

ing .  We’ l l  be three days on the 

road to arr ive in  Bendigo on  

Thursday 16th .  

 
We are looking forward to the 

tr ip  and the event which wi l l  g ive 

me plenty to report on in  the 

December newsletter .  

 
F ina l ly  a  qu ick thanks to Barbara 

for s tanding in  for  me as secretary a t th is  month ’s  meeting .   

 
Last but not least .   As  everyone should be aware by now,  the TDMG Christmas Party i s  

be ing he ld on the 10 th  December.   Numbers are required,  so i f  you are want ing to go 

please let Barbara know at November’s  meet ing .   I f  you’re  unable to a ttend the meet-

ing p lease g ive Barbara a ca l l  or  send an emai l  to the Secretary with numbers .  

 

See you a l l  next month .  
 

R o y 

CAR Inc, Lake Broadwater 
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13th to 25th November  DOMM 2017 Morris Minor National Rally, Bendigo / Melbourne 17th  

    to19th. Travelling from Toowoomba on the 13th and returning 25th  

    November. 

 

Thursday 16th November General Meeting 7:30pm Dr. Price Rooms, Little St. Toowoomba. 

 
Sunday 19th November  Issi Day, hosted by the Qld Mini Club. Leaving from Repco at   

    1058 Beaudesert Road, Coopers 

    Plains at 8.30am. Travelling to  

    Beaudesert-Scenic Rim area.  

    BYO morning tea and lunch. 

 
Sunday 3rd December  Coffee run to Cottones Café  

    Gatton. Meet at Withcott Hotel 

    9:30am. 

 
Sunday 10th December  12:30pm Toowoomba & Downs 

    Morris Group Christmas party  

    lunch held at Club Glenvale . 

 
Thursday 21st December General Meeting 7:30pm Dr.  

    Price Rooms, Little St. 

    Toowoomba. 

 

2018 

 

Thursday 18th January  General Meeting 7:30pm Dr. Price Rooms, Little St. Toowoomba. 

 

Sunday 21st January  Mini Golf at the City Golf Club. 10am. 

 

26th to 28th January  Allora Heritage Festival. 

 

January    Proposed mid-week run in January.  Further details TBA.  

  
January/February  Proposed run to the camel farm near Harrisville, Lockyer Valley.  Further 

    details TBA.  

 

January/February  Proposed run to Leyburn for lunch. Further details TBA.  

 
3rd & 4th February  Toowoomba Swap, Toowoomba Showgrounds. Hosted by Darling Downs 

    Veteran & Vintage Motor Club Inc. www.toowoombaswap.com 

 

Thursday 15th February  General Meeting 7:30pm Dr. Price Rooms, Little St. Toowoomba. 

 

Thursday 15th March  General Meeting 7:30pm Dr. Price Rooms, Little St. Toowoomba. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
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We are always on the look-

out for great photos to in-

clude in our newsletter and 

website. If you have a photo 

to share; s end them to our 

editor; Greg  

 

tdmorrisgroup@hotmail.com  

2nd Saturday of each month 6pm—Show ‘n’ Shine at Mitre 10, Carrington Road 
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MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING OF TOOWOOMBA & DOWNS MORRIS GROUP  

Held on Thursday 19th October, 2017 at Dr Price Rooms, Little Street, Toowoomba. 

OPENING:  Brian Draper opened the meeting at 7.30 p.m. and welcomed everyone  

 

ATTENDANCE:  As per attendance book 

 

APOLOGIES:  Brenda & Terry Brown, Maree Pitt, Greg Peters, Merle Muller, Tricia 

Robertson 

 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING:  As per newsletter 

 

Moved Roy Hall, seconded Barbara Draper that the minutes printed in the newsletter be 

accepted as read.   Carried.  

 

CORRESPONDENCE: 

Inwards: 

¶ Email Newsletters from various clubs  

¶ Hard copies from: Ballarat Minor Matters and NSW Minor Torque   

¶ Heritage Statement  

¶ Thank You card from Noelene Parker  

¶ Membership Application – Brian Close  

 

Outwards: 

¶ Email to Errol Harris inviting his membership renewal  

¶ Newsletters to members and other clubs  

Moved Roy Hall, seconded Jim Robertson that the correspondence inwards and out-

wards be accepted.   Carried 

 

TREASURERS REPORT: 

As tabled by Phillip Houlahan  

 

GENERAL BUSINESS: 

¶ Mini Golf at the City Golf Club this Sunday has been 

cancelled due to poor weather and rescheduled for 

January 21st. 10am.  

¶ Next Car Inc:  5th November – Lake Broadwater 10:30 

for 11:00. Meet 9am Bridge Street past McDonalds.    

¶ Sunday 22nd October will be a coffee run 10:00am at 

Pump Express Cnr. Alderley & Ruthven.   

¶ Sunday 12th November a run to Fernvale Markets. 

Meet at Withcott Hotel 8:00am sharp for speedy   de-
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parture.  

¶ Sunday 3rd December will be a coffee run to Cottones Café Gatton. Meet at With-

cott Hotel 9:30am.  

¶ Brian Draper proposed runs next year to the camel farm near Harrisville, Lockyer 

Valley and a mid-week run January. Further details TBA.  

¶ John Parker proposed a Jan/Feb run to Leyburn for lunch.   

¶ 2017 Christmas party sweets after lunch at the Glenvale Club will be at Doug Teb-

bits place. Dennis Smith moved a motion, seconded by Janet Houlahan that TDMG 

pay for sweets and gifts to a maximum of $400. Carried.   

¶ Numbers for Christmas party required at November meeting.   

¶ Email From MMC NSW re publishing of financial stats in newsletter. It was agreed 

that TDMG financial stats will no longer be published in our newsletter.   

¶ Roy Hall nominated Barbara Draper for acting Secretary due to Roys absence for 

November’s Meeting. Barbara accepted.   

¶ Membership application by Brian Close was accepted.   

¶ Scott Smith passed on thank you from Debbie for the thoughts and flowers sent by 

our group. Scott was hopeful she would be home by Saturday (21st)  

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8:35pm.  

 

Raffle won by Ray Safstrom 

MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING OF TOOWOOMBA & DOWNS MORRIS GROUP  

Held on Thursday 21st September, 2017 at Dr Price Rooms, Little Street, Toowoomba. 
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TOOWOOMBA & 

DOWNS MORRIS 

GROUP 

Toowoomba & Downs Morris Group 

www.morrisdown

under.com/downs 

New TDMG stickers 

are available to mem-
bers. They are external 

type. i.e. adhesive on 
the back to stick on the 

outside of glass. 
 

Available from the Sec-
retary @ $1.50 ea. 

P U M P  E X P R E S S  
C O F F E E  R U N  

http://www.morrisdownunder.com/downs
http://www.morrisdownunder.com/downs

